
Field Day Reminders 
 
Our Lady of the Cross field day is coming up on THURSDAY!   We are excited for a fun 
filled day of games and activities for the students.  Below are few things to remember 
for Thursday. 

• Bring a water bottle with your child’s name clearly marked on it- this water bottle 
will travel around to each station with them throughout the day 
 

• Wear sunscreen- We are hoping for a beautiful day so the students will be outside 
for a good portion of the day 

 
• Wear sneakers 

 
• Wear the white field day T-shirt they were given on Tuesday 

 
• Lunch will be provided- hotdogs, mac and cheese, chips, fruit, veggies, drinks, and 

dessert 
 

COLOR RUN 
All students will get to participate in our color run at 1:40 p.m. on field day.   
*You may send in your child’s Color Run envelope anytime this week.  Last year we raised 
$1,400 for the PTO.  The PTO supports many student activities throughout the year so 

let’s try to beat $1,400 this year! 

IMPORTANT- For the color run the color will be sprayed onto your child’s T-shirt as they 
complete each lap.  It is a water based color liquid, but you might want to have your 
child wear black or a dark colored shorts just in case. They should have plenty of time to 
dry, however sending an additional t-shirt/shorts so they are dry to go home is a good 
idea! 

PARENTS-Parents who are helping throughout the day will have clearances.  Parents may 
come and watch the color run and closing ceremonies.  Please note that students will still 
need to be properly dismissed. Send a note if you (or someone else) will be picking your 
child up.  We will have a ‘check-out’ on Thursday for those not in the normal car/dismissal 
line.  
 

 
  


